
 

 

Panhellenic Support Specialist  
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Please submit a resume and letter of interest to NPC Director of Education and Panhellenic 

Support Jamison Carson at jamison@npcwomen.org. Applications will be accepted on a rolling 

basis and interviews with qualified candidates will begin immediately. 

https://www.npcwomen.org/about/
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